Home of the Explorers 
Daily Bulletin
Thursday, March 23, 2017
Today is a RTI bell schedule.
 
Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS
· Registration
Attention 7th grade students – If you still need your registration packet or any elective applications for next year, please come to the front office.  All applications are due on the date stated on the application and registration papers are due to your PE teacher by Friday, March 24th.  Online registration will occur on Monday,  March 27th in 7th grade PE classes.  Be sure you have gone over the information with your parents and know which classes you want to request.  
· PRIDE Fun Friday
Our next Fun Friday will be on March 31st.  Remember to show your LJ PRIDE by keeping your grades above a 2.3 in all of your class, be on time to class, show PRIDE by not getting any referrals, and have no unexcused absences.  
· Garden Club meets Wednesday after school.




· EDHS Cheerleading
8th grade students, if you are interested in trying out for the El Diamante cheerleading squad, you can get applications from either the main office or the 8th grade office.  Applications are due to the 8th grade office on Tuesday March 28th by 4:00 p.m.  No late packets will be accepted.  
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Sports announcements

· Boys Soccer:

7th Grade Boys Soccer players, please return your gear to                 Mr. Henderson ASAP to avoid getting fined.

Have a Great Day, Explorers!
Remember to have LJ PRIDE in who you are, in what you do, and in our school. 
